
2024 Membership Benefits

Your ASTHVI membership qualifies every home visiting staff member on your
team to participate in all ASTHVI benefits. One of the benefits cited most frequently
by ASTHVI members is our rapid response and peer support, including through the
COVID-19 pandemic. In the last few years, ASTHVI members have collectively
tackled the challenges brought on by the coronavirus, including best practices for
remote home visiting; strategies, frameworks and questions for an eventual return
to in-person visits; preparing for remote monitoring and site visits; and more.
Following these calls, ASTHVI shared impactful feedback from state and Tribal
administrators with HRSA and ACF, partners in the field, and policymakers to
provide insight on the challenges home visitors are facing on the ground. ASTHVI
also collected stories and examples from around the country highlighting the
incredible services and support home visitors continue to provide to disadvantaged
families during these unprecedented circumstances, and provided those examples to
policymakers to help inform their legislative response to the pandemic.

ASTHVI’s members-only listserv and online discussion board provide a space
for administrators to ask questions and receive answers in real time, without being
inundated by extraneous information. Our committees and working groups meet
regularly, offering members additional opportunities to give assistance to, and
receive help from, peers and contribute to policy development for MIECHV.

Membership benefits include:
● Professional development and leadership opportunities
● Access to best practices developed and vetted by your peers
● Participation in committees comprised of and led by home visiting

administrators to communicate with HRSA and ACF
● First-to-know updates delivered to your inbox covering federal policy

developments, association news, and emerging issues within the broader home
visiting field

● Ability to convey interests and concerns with one voice to national stakeholders,
shaping policy to make it more workable for States and Tribes



● Access to communication platforms, such as the ASTHVI website and listserv, for
real-time information and resource sharing among home visiting administrators

● Unique access to national policymakers in the federal administration,
Congressional offices, national model developers, etc.

● Reduced registration fees for ASTHVI meetings
● Regular calls, webinars, and forums for members to share challenges, successes,

and best practices.


